

DepEd - DIVISION OF QUEZON

Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon Trunkline # (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0164, (042) 784-0391, (042) 784-0321 www.depedquezon.com.ph "Creating Possibilities, Inspiring Innovations"



November 8, 2019

DIVISION MEMORANDUM DM No. 301, s. 2019

NEWLY ASSIGNED SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF QUEZON

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents, CID/SGOD Chiefs, Public Schools District Supervisors, Section Heads, Public & Private Elementary and Secondary Schools Heads/Administrators, All Others Concerned

- Please be informed that Dr. Catherine P. Talavera is the newly assigned Schools Division Superintendent of DepEd SDO- Quezon effective November 5, 2019.
- She will sign official correspondence in the following manner:

CATHERINE P. TALAVERA, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

GERLIE M. ILAGAN
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Asdsmio11/08/2019

DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-009-002

